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Southwest PTO Ready For Great Year
AUGUST 24TH 2011 BY NEWS

The first of two Open House events at Southwest Elementary
School in Dexter was held Tuesday evening with parents of

kindergarten and first grade students. Many of the officers and representatives of the
Southwest PTO were on hand to recruit new members and to sell this year's edition of
the PTO t-shirt. On hand were (from left) Belinda Worley, public relations; Christy
Dorton, kindergarten delegate; Sarah Porter, membership; Pam Laramore, vice
president; Angie Dugan, president; and Ginny Krapf, first grade delegate. Among the
year's activities will be Grandparents night from 5:30 until 6:30 p.m. on Sept. 18, and
later in the year the PTO will help sponsor National School Lunch Week and Book
Fair Week. This year marks the 99th year for Parent-Teacher organization in Dexter
Schools. (SMT Photo by Annabeth Miller)
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